Issue 354 20th October 2023

Roseberry Academy Newscademy Believe Achieve Inspiring Lifelong Learning

Pupils of the week

Tommy Campbell

Oliver Felstead

Poppy Davies

Lara Grainge

Suzy Jones

Olaf Hougham

Jake Dumphy-Brook

Bruno Leng

Darcie-Rose Savvery

Hattie Moor



Please remember that school starts at 8.45am!

What a busy week we have had in school this week! We have come to the end of our topics and we are excited for Cultures Week next week.



Our last week of topic is called Innovate week. This is where we can put all our skills and knowledge to the test in order to complete a final task.

In Nursery, the children have been super brave firefighters, they have put out the flames using their fire extinguishers.

In EYFS, they have been reading Stanley's Stick by John Hegley and talking about all of the different uses for a stick such as a broom, a spoon, a wand, a musical instrument.

In Y1, they have been planning for their Mr Fox's Picnic. They have been writing lists, accepting invites and making masks. On Friday they got to have fun with Mr Fox and had a lovely time at their picnic!

In Y2, the children have been creating life cycle animations of different minibeasts showing all of the stages.

In Years 3 and 4, they have been looking at all the amazing, high quality pieces of topic homework and used household objects to make a working digestive system!

Finally, in Years 5 and 6, the children have been planning a burial for a wealthy young Ancient Egyptian man. To do this, they have decorated and written about the different Canopic jars used; decorated a sarcophagus (including a message in hieroglyphs) and moulded the lids for the Canopic jars from clay.



I think that it safe to say they have had an amazing week!

Mrs Murton

Home discussion question Stan asked...What is more precious, water or gold?



Lunchtime Award

Ellie Cutler for having lovely manners

Act of Kindness Award

Amelie Jack for always being kind and caring towards others

Change in weather

We like to be outside at playtime as much as possible. Now that the weather is more changeable, please can you ensure that your child comes to school in a coat. Thank you!

D.F Motors

Motor engineers Est 1965 A family business that cares

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda

servicing *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied *Bosch air conditioning specialist

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ 01642 722106 www.dfmotors.net



The children are looking forward to their Cultures Week next week. They will be finding out all about beliefs, stories, places of worship and celebrations from the chosen religion. At the end of the week, teachers display the chil-

dren's beautiful work in the lower hall. Don't forget to come in and have a look!



Harvest news!

Our Harvest assembly will take place on Friday 27th October at 9.15am. We will live stream this on our Teams Assembly channel for families to see as, sadly, we don't have a hall large enough to accommodate everyone!

to accommodate everyone!
est grateful to receive donations of foo

We will be most grateful to receive donations of food (tins and packets) or flowers at the start of the school day on 27th October.

Mrs Murton will take children to deliver the flowers to Fry Court residents during the afternoon of the

27th October and Middlesbrough Food Bank will collect the food donations. Thank you in anticipation of your support.



ACADEMY



If you achieve something special outside of school, we'd love to hear about it during our Friday assembly, children!



Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am. £4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance!



We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices. Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details!



What has Toby seen this week?

Toby was surprised to see two huge pumpkins next to the front entrance as he arrived at school on Monday. They had been kindly donated by Mrs Weyell's sister, Mrs Warrington, for the gardening club. The children are looking forward to carving the pumpkins next week!





After School Clubs

If you would like to run a club and are happy to have a DBS clearance check, please let Mrs Channing know! We'd love someone to run a football

team for us!

Mindfulness	Tuesday
(free)	12.00 -12.30pm
EYFS - Y6	Mrs Sellers
Miss Tucker's Gardening (£3 per session, payable on MCAS) Y3 - 6	Tuesday 3.10pm - 4.30pm Miss Tucker
Choir	Thursday
(free)	12.15-12.45 lower hall
Y1 - 6	Mrs Channing
Multi sports (not football)	Friday
(Charge applies)	3.00pm - 4.10pm
Y1 - 6	Mark Shimwell
Running Club	Friday
(free)	12.00 - 12.30pm
Y3- 6	Mrs Davis
13-0	

Attendance

Please remember that we are unable to authorise holidays taken during term time. We know that in order for children to make progress with their learning and develop friendships, they need to be in school every day!

Communication is key!

Please remember that we communicate with parents through Microsoft Teams class pages and the My Child At School app. Setting up notifications on your device will ensure that you know when we have sent you a message. Messages range from informing you that your child has had a bumped head to a club being cancelled!